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Bylaws of the Board 

 

Amendments to Policies and Regulations 

 

 

Amendments to the Policies and Regulations must be proposed in writing and referred to the next 

regular meeting of the Board.  A majority vote of the whole Board in favor of the proposed 

amendment shall be necessary for its adoption.  Any policy or regulation may be suspended at 

any meeting by two-thirds vote of the whole Board. 

 

Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes 

 

   10-221 Boards of education to prescribe rules, policies, and procedures. 

 

   Robert’s Rules of Order, Newly Revised. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bylaw adopted by the Board: October 24, 2017  

 


